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April 22, 2025 
The cookie club will meet on Tuesday next week after school for an upcoming school 
event. New members are always welcome and volunteer hours are available. See 
Mrs. Goodlet in room 308 if you have any questions. 
 

Attention mathletes! The University of Waterloo's annual math competition is 
approaching. If you are interested in competing this year with team problems, 
individual sets, and relays, come to a meeting Friday, April 25th in Mrs. Livings' room 
(312) for more details. We are hoping to take 12 students from grades 9-12 this year, so 
please do not miss the meeting if you would like to compete. Think it over because 
we want to get jackets.   

 
Attention all art students and art enthusiasts. The Lynwood Art centre is looking for 
student work to enter their new exhibition which will run from May 1st until June 
28th. If you are interested in exhibiting your work in a professional gallery, you can 
deliver up to three pieces to Mr. Lamers in room 114 by Wednesday of this week. All 
mediums and formats are accepted and please feel free to ask if you have any 
questions.  

 
Hey sabres,  
For those interested in the chess tournament hosted by SCS on May 26th, don't 
forget to get your form outside of RM 340 and hand your form to Mr. Tremblay  

 

 


